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Wednesday 5th January 2022 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

I am delighted to introduce myself as the new Assistant Head Teacher for Early 

Years within such a vibrant and inclusive community at Ribbon Academy. 

I am very excited to work alongside you and your child/ren in the future.  

Having trained as a teacher that specialises in Early Years it has always been 

my passion to work with children at the very beginning of their exciting journey 

into their lifelong education.  I believe that this stage in a child’s education is 

crucial as it lays the groundwork for skills that become embedded and 

underpins their future learning.  I believe you play an integral part in that 

learning, and together we can make every one of our children the best that 

they can be! 

Through my enthusiastic and energetic nature, I will enthuse and excite your child so that they are 

racing to school ready for the exciting day that lies ahead! 

I also look forward to working with such a dynamic and enthusiastic team at Ribbon Academy, as 

we continue to grow from strengths within.  I am totally committed to provide a stimulating and 

engaging environment for your child/ren to enjoy and learn through play 

I hope to hold a coffee morning within my first couple of weeks to get to know and develop 

relationships with you.  I would like to hear how you see the Early Years developing further.  In the 

meantime, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs K Harris (Assistant Head Teacher) 


